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This Bulletin is in Compliance with 20 U.S.C. Section 1092 (f), the "Jeanne Clery 
Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act" ("Clery Act"), and 
the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR). 

 
 
 CAMPUS CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

 
 
 
In compliance with the "Timely Notice" provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery 
Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 
1998, the Department of Campus Safety is providing the campus community with 
notice of the following: 
 

 
On April 6, 2010 at approximately 3 a.m., a taxi driver was shot in the leg in the 
300 block of Carlton Avenue SE. 

Police have not yet made any arrests in the incident. 

No further information is available at this time. 

 

 

Crime Prevention Tips: 
 
• Pre-program the Aquinas College Department of Campus Safety phone number into your cell phone 

(616) 632-2462. 
 

• Immediately report any suspicious activities and/or person(s) loitering around any Aquinas College 
facilities and parking lots to the Department of Campus Safety. 
 

• Be cognizant of your surroundings at all times…Walk in pairs, with a group of people or utilize the 
Aquinas College escort service. 
 


